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Digestive System Crossword

Across

3
What humans and animals use to 
break down their food into smaller 
pieces before swallowing it. 

4
An organ in the digestive system 
where food is broken down with 
acid and by being churned around. 

5
Part of the intestine where water 
is absorbed from remaining food 
waste. Faeces are also formed here.

6 Break down food so that it can be 
absorbed and used by the body. 

7

A large organ next to the stomach 
that changes your food into 
substances that the body can use 
and also removes anything toxic. 

8

An organ that produces insulin- 
a hormone which controls the 
amount of glucose in the blood and 
allows glucose to enter the body’s 
cells to provide energy. 

12 Where food enters your body. 

Down

1
A long stretchy tube where 
nutrients are absorbed into  
the body. 

2 A muscular tube which moves food 
from the mouth to the stomach. 

9
Part of the digestive system where 
faeces are stored before leaving  
the body. 

10
Salivary glands release a liquid 
which helps people to   
                 their food.

11 A muscular organ covered in 
thousands of taste buds.
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